
 
 
 
 
 
 

📚 Dear Library Patrons, 

 
We need your voice! 🌟 
 
The Jackson-George Regional Library is conducting a vital survey 

assessment, and we value your input to shape the future of our services. 

Your feedback is essential in helping us understand what we're doing well 

and where we can improve. 
Participation is easy! You can fill out the survey in person at your local 

library branch using the paper form provided or conveniently access the 

survey online via the provided link 

(https://forms.gle/EpLK2AwMfomT19x4A). Your opinions will directly 

influence the decisions we make to better serve you and our community. 

 
Please take a moment to share your thoughts. Your contribution will make a 

real difference. Thank you for your participation and dedication to making 

our library system the best it can be! 
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